Feburary 5, 2024

PRESS RELEASE

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING for
Graham Road Reconstruction

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

The Town has plans to improve Graham Road from Ayers Road to Nevers Road with new stormwater
drainage catch basins and pipes, and full depth reconstruction of the roadway with new gravel base, pavement
and curbs. The Town’s consultant, VHB, is designing these improvements to Graham Road and we would like to
present them to the residents for their information and input.

On Wednesday, February 28" at 7 PM the Town will hold a public information meeting in the Town Hall
Council Chambers to present these preliminary plans and obtain resident input on this project. The preliminary
plans and a project description will also be posted on the Town website under Capital Projects.

It is the policy of the Town of South Windsor to keep persons informed and involved when such projects are
undertaken. All persons interested in this project are welcome to attend the public information meeting and/or
look at the preliminary plans online and let us know your questions and comments. We are seeking public
comments through March 13, 2024,

This project is being funded by the referendum approved in 2022 by the voters of South Windsor. If you
have any questions regarding this project, please call the Engineering Department at 860-644-2511 ext. 2344,

Sincerely,

e

Jetfrey Doolittle, P.E.
Town Engineer/Assistant Director of Public Works
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